SP-11-89-0

NORTH LAWRENCE IMPROVEMENT ASSOCIATION

LAWRENCE, KANSAS

RECEIVED
NOV Z 1 2006

City County Pianning Office
Lawrence, Kansas

November 20, 2006

Board of Zoning Appeals

The North Lawrence Improvement Association and the residents of North
Lawrence are opposed to the request for a reduced rear yard set back from 15’ to 5°
at 749 Maple. This set back will enable a larger building to be constructed. A
larger building and associated parking lot will add to the storm drainage problems
in this area,

The residents in this area would like the zoning of 749 Maple to be changed to
residential. Even though some properties to the east are zoned IG, they have been
remodeled for residential use.

Sincerely,

2l By ks

Ted Boyle, President
North Lawrence Timprovement Association

cc:  Lawrence City Commission
Lawrence Douglas County Planning Commission
David Corliss, City Manager



PAGE  #3/44

RECEIVED

1Y/ 257 2¥Bb VY 44 fHD Y F9e S KMl

NOV 2 1 20086

City County Planning Offica

Lawrence, Kansas

TO: Members of the City of Lawrence Board of Zoning Appeals

FROM: Undersigned Neighbors of the Property Commonly Known as 742 Maple Street
SUBJECT: Opposition to Zoning Variance for 749 Maple Street

DATE: October 25, 2006 )

We the undersigned homeowners and renters who live in the 700 block of Maple Street in Lawrence,
Kansas wish to express our opposition to the request for a zoning variance for the property commonly
known as 749 Maple Street. Our opposition is based on the following factors:

’ Although this property is zoned for industrial uses, the neighborhood is ¢clearly a residential

neighborhood.

Building a structure such as the one proposed by the owner would damage the character of our

neighborhood and would reduce property values of both the properties located on the north side of

Maple Street (currently zoned industrial) and the south side of Maple Street (currently zoned
residential). : _

. Granting a variance to the property owpet to build the structure even closer to the railroad tracks

than allowed in industrial zoning regulations would increase the negative impact of this

development.

We are concerned about the affect construction of a building of this sort would have on storm

water run-off in our neighborhood, and believe a building of this sort would contribute to

increased problems related to storm water drainage.

Respectfully submitted,
Address ‘ Owner or Renter
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MEMO

TO:

Members of the City of Lawrence Board of Zoning Appeals

FROM: Undersigned Neighbors of the Property Commonly Known as 749 Maple Street

SUBJECT: Opposition to Zoning Variance for 749 Maple Strest
DATE: October 25, 2006

We the undersigned homeowners and renters who live in the 700 block of Maple Street in Lawrence,
Kansasn&shmexprmomopposiﬁontotherequestfonmningmiance for the property commonly
known as 749 Maple Street. Our opposition is based on the folfowing factors:

Although this property is zoned for industrial uses, the neighborhood is clearly a residential
neighborhood.

development.
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water run-off in omndghhod:ood,andbeliweablﬂding of this sort would contribute to
increased problems related to storm watcr draj '

Respectfully submitted,
Name Address Ovwner or Renter
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